
John James Audubon School No. 33 
500 Webster Avenue  

Rochester, New York 14609 

Telephone: (585)482-9290 Fax: (585)935-7433 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

In order to ensure the health and safety of your child we are asking that all students wear 

appropriate attire to physical education class. Appropriate attire would include the 

following: 

 sneakers  

along with: 

 short sleeved shirt 

 shorts (preferred) 

 sweatpants 

 warm-up pants 

 capri pants (just below the knees, not down to ankles) 

 “skorts” or combination of shorts and skirt 

 

Rubber soled shoes, hiking boots, high heels, sandals, or flip-flops are not acceptable 

footwear for physical education for safety concerns. Students are not allowed to 

participate in physical education unless they are wearing sneakers. If a student wears 

sneakers but inappropriate clothing, he/she will be allowed to participate but their daily 

grade will be affected (this does not apply to Kindergarten).  If your child is frequently 

unprepared, I will attempt to contact home to notify parents and guardians as it will have 

a negative impact on the report card grade for PE. 

 

Your child has physical education class on the following days of the week: 
 

(Schedules will vary) 
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this policy please call me at 482-9290 

x4102 or email me at JamesJ.FalvoIII@rcsdk12.org.  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

Mr. Falvo 

Physical Education Teacher 

John James Audubon School #33 

mailto:JamesJ.FalvoIII@rcsdk12.org

